
THANK YOU LETTER-JOB FAIR  

 
        323 Rommel Avenue 
        Baltimore, MD 21222 
        March 15, 2008 
 
Mr. Jeffrey A. Moon 
Personnel Officer 
National Security Agency 
Attention: M322 (AAP) 
Fort George G. Meade, MD 20755-6000 
 
Dear Mr. Moon: 
 
     Thank you for speaking with me at the Career Exploration Day held at Coppin State 
University on March 12, 2008.  I found our conversation about the opportunities at the 
National Security Agency quite interesting and informative. 
 
     Thank you for sending me an application for employment with your agency with the 
letter stating that I had passed the Professional Qualification Test held last fall.  I am still 
very interested in submitting an application for a position as a Mathematician or related 
position with your agency. 
 
     I look forward to interviewing with the National Security Agency on April 19, 2008 at 
Coppin State University.  I am currently a candidate for a Bachelor of Science degree in 
Mathematical Science at Coppin and I expect to graduate this May.  I can be reached at 
(410) 951-3000 or MonetLittle@gmail.com. 
 
 
      I look forward to meeting with you again in April. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
        `ÉÇxà _|ààÄx 
        Monet Little 
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